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From: @bikeauckland.org.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 28 April 2021 1:36 PM
To:
Subject: INV21-782 Liberate the Lane - Bike Rally - May 30th 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Kia ora 

On behalf of Bike Auckland, I would like to cordially invite Minister Wood to a rally of people in Auckland who are 
asking Waka Kotahi and related parties to provide, on a trial basis, a 2-way bike lanes across Auckland Harbour 
Bridge, forbthe months of January to March 2022.  

The rally is expected to be held in Central Auckland at 10am on Sunday May 30th. 

Can you please let me know if the Minister is interested in attending and if so, if he would like to address the rally? 

Kind regards 
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